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Press Release

One month left to benefit from the 10% Property Tax Discount!

The Inland Revenue Department (IRD) would like to remind property owners that Thursday 1%
October 2020 is the last day to benefit from the 10% discount on 2020 tax.

Thursday 1% October 2020 is also the deadline for the payment of the first installment which
was postponed this year to mitigate Covid-19 impacts. The due date of the second installment
remains, Tuesday 1%t December 2020.

The Government of Anguilla and the IRD thank all property owners and customers who
contribute to the welfare of their community and promote the financial stability of our beloved
island by paying their taxes, especially during these tough economic times.

If a property owner has difficulties in making the full payment, please contact the Compliance
and Collections Unit at the IRD as soon as possible to discuss a payment plan.

If you have any questions concerning your Property Tax bill or if you have not received a bill for
2020 to date, please contact the IRD at (264) 497-8334, email inlandrevenue@gov.ai or visit the
office in the former NBA Building (ground floor, main entrance) between the hours of 8:00am
and 3:00pm.

The IRD is available to serve you and look forward to your continued support and cooperation.
Regards,
N

Kiel Connor (Mr)
Comptroller, Inland Revenue Department
1%t September 2020



